
On Jan 11, 2021, at 2:58 PM, Ajay Garlapati <ajay.garlapati@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
Hello, 
 
To whom it may concern I am reaching out regarding the proposed construction of an 
apartment complex where the Woodford funeral home is currently located. I wanted to 
see the timeline on this, what kind of apartment this will be and if it has been approved. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ajay Garlapati  
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